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14 March 2019 

 
Dear Ms Dunne, 
 
Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority Local Development Plan 2 
(Replacement) Examination – Publication of Planning Policy Wales, Edition 10. 
 
I refer to the above. 
 
As I am sure you are aware Planning Policy Wales, Edition 10 (PPW 10) was issued, and 
became operative in December 2018.  The purpose of PPW 10 is to ensure that the 
planning system contributes towards the delivery of sustainable development and 
improves the social, economic and environmental well-being of Wales as required by the 
Planning (Wales) Act 2015, Wellbeing of Future Generations (Wales) Act 2015 and other 
key legislation.  As a consequence, the form and content of PPW 10 is significantly 
different to that of previous iterations of the guidance. 
 
You are requested to present a paper to assess the implications of the provisions of PPW 
10 on the Local Development Plan. The National Park Authority should explain whether 
they consider any substantive changes to the Plan are necessary.  If any such changes 
are necessary these should be explained and identified for inclusion in the schedule of 
Matters Arising Changes (MAC) that will be prepared during the course of the 
Examination.  At this stage there is also an opportunity to update the Plan to include 
references to PPW 10, these could also be identified for inclusion in the MAC schedule. 
 
A response to the above points, setting out a timescale for any further work that you may 
intend to undertake, should be provided by 12 April 2019.  This letter and any additional 
information or further exchanges regarding this matter will be placed on the examination 
website for the information of other interested parties. 
 
If you require further clarification on any of the above then please do not hesitate to 
contact me via the Programme Officer. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Nicola Gulley 
 
INSPECTOR 
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